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| am the parent of an adult daughter with developmental disabilities. | am writing to give my strong
support to SB 1606.

My daughter’s support worker is like my daughter’s right arm! Her having to be in the hospital
without her support worker to assist her (“translate” what the doctors are saying, give her moral
support, help her assert her needs) would be like a death sentence for my daughter. My daughter
appears not disabled but she is in fact quite disabled. That’s why she received SSl and has a support
worker. PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE let this bill pass.

Thank you

Susan A Rosenthall, LCSW



